



### BY THE NUMBERS: GROWING IMPACT

This year, 450 new patients have turned to Woven Health Clinic for care, joining the many who already rely on us for their health needs. Together, this has added up to over 6,800 patient visits so far in 2025—a clear sign of both the growing need in our community and the trust people place in us to provide compassionate, whole-person care. Every visit represents a life touched, a story supported, and a step toward better health.



Now more than ever, your support keeps care within reach.

#### EVEN AS HEALTHCARE CHANGES AROUND US, WOVEN HEALTH CLINIC CONTINUES TO BRING HOPE, HEALING, AND WHOLE-PERSON CARE TO OUR COMMUNITY

As we move through this quarter, I am reminded that healthcare is about so much more than lab results and medical charts—it's about people, stories, and community. Every day at Woven Health Clinic, we see patients with various barriers to health care still find the courage to walk into our clinics. Our team has the privilege of walking alongside them, providing not just medical services, but compassion, dignity, and support for the whole person.

The expiration of Affordable Care Act (ACA) subsidies is projected to cause more than 1.1 million Texans to lose health insurance coverage, with lower-income adults most vulnerable to dramatic premium increases (Kaiser Family Foundation [KFF], as cited in Texas Tribune, 2025). Dallas already faces one of the nation's highest uninsured rates, and these changes could leave tens of thousands more without access to affordable care—further straining the capacity of clinics, hospitals, and safety-net providers (KFF, as cited in Texas Tribune, 2025).

While recent federal budget changes will bring uncertainty for many families relying on Medicaid and ACA subsidies, our mission remains clear: to ensure no one is left without care. We are committed to being a safety net and a source of stability during times of transition.

# Behind every statistic is a story of someone who deserves care.



#### BRINGING CLEARER VISION TO OUR PATIENTS

This quarter Essilor Vision Foundation was on site to provide comprehensive eye exams and prescription glasses at no cost to our patients. For many in our community, the cost of vision care is out of reach. By removing that barrier, Essilor Vision Foundation gave our patients the gift of clear sight—now our patients can more confidently manage daily life.

We are deeply grateful for their ongoing partnership and commitment to ensuring healthy vision for all. Their support reflects the very heart of what we believe at Woven Health Clinic: that access to care should never depend on the ability to pay.

#### **MEET ANGIE**

At 21, Angie came to the U.S. full of hope and determination to pursue her dreams. After graduation, however, life took an unexpected turn. Without the familiar structure of school, her visa status uncertain, and many close friends moving away, Angie found herself facing isolation and loneliness. The stress of repeated job rejections only deepened her sense of disconnection.

Over time, Angie began experiencing depression and anxiety, even struggling with thoughts of suicide. That's when she turned to *Woven Health Clinic's Mind Matters Wellness Program*. Through a combination of medication and counseling, Angie found a safe space to share her struggles. In therapy, she explored the pressure she felt to succeed far from home and learned to recognize her emotions as a natural response to a major life transition.

With support, Angie gradually built healthier routines, reconnected with peers, and began envisioning new possibilities for her future. Today, she has gained clarity, self-compassion, and the courage to take her next steps forward.



Jessica, Licensed Master Social Worker

## Woven Together Celebrating Community Champions

We are excited to invite you to our fundraising event, **Woven Together: Celebrating Community Champions**, on Saturday, October 4, 2025, at Brookhaven Country Club. This evening brings together friends, partners, and supporters who believe in strengthening community health and expanding access to care.

This year, we are proud to honor two outstanding partners who exemplify service and leadership:

**The American Heart Association** – recipient of the *Charles Heath Leadership Award* for their extraordinary partnership in advancing heart health and empowering individuals to live longer, healthier lives.

**Dr. Jaya Trivedi, Dr. Padraig O'Suilleabhan, and Dr. Beth Farren, Volunteer Neurology Team** —who will receive the *Loehr Lifetime Achievement Award* for their remarkable dedication to providing specialized care to our patients, ensuring that advanced expertise is available even for those without insurance.

The evening will feature dinner, a program highlighting stories of impact, and opportunities to support Woven Health Clinic's mission of providing whole-person care to uninsured and underserved members of our community. After the awards ceremony, guests will enjoy a lively casino-style after party, making this year's celebration even more fun and engaging.

Together, we can celebrate the champions who make our work possible—and raise vital support to continue building a healthier future for all.

Tickets & Sponsorships
Go to www.wovenhealth.org or
scan the QR Code

